[ school letterhead ]

[ date ]
Dear Parent,

My class has been chosen to participate in eCards, an exciting new computer-based educational program for Grade 7 students.

To create their eCards, students research an energy-related topic and then make electronic postcards that feature both a message and graphics that they create themselves. Once I’ve approved an eCard, the student can email it to a friend, a relative, or even a political or business leader.

Developed by GreenLearning, the Pembina Foundation’s education group, in consultation with teachers and school boards, eCards enables young people to do real research, exploring the kinds of energy that in the future will power their work, play and lives.  It gives them the opportunity to form and express their opinions, and in a small way help shape the kind of energy future they want. eCards is a very positive, hands-on approach to learning, and I’m very excited about working with the class on it.

I plan to begin this project on [ date ] and complete it by [ date ].

Please contact me if you have any questions or require additional information.  And don’t be surprised if you get an eCard!

Sincerely,
[ your name ]
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